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Monday 7 May 2018 
 

Bowral Public School Girls’ Cricket Team Game 
Information and Consent Form 

 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
The Bowral Public School Girls’ Cricket Team has progressed to Round 3 in the NSW PSSA Girls’ Cricket Knockout 
Competition, after our win against Corrimal East Public School last term. 
 
Our next game will be played on Friday 18 May 2018 at Centennial Oval, Centennial Road, Bowral. We will play 
Wollondilly Public School Girls’ Cricket Team. The game will commence at 10.30am.  
 
We will meet at Bowral Public School at 9am ready to depart by as soon as possible. Students will return to Bowral 
Public School by 3.10pm. 
 
Transport to the venue will be by private transport. If you are unable to attend I will arrange for your daughter to be 
transported to and from Centennial Oval. 
 
The teacher with first aid and CPR training attending this excursion is Mrs Ayling. 
 
If you are able to assist with transporting our students to Centennial Oval, please indicate on the attached permission note 
and include how many students you are able to take. There needs to be enough seat belts in your vehicle for all 
passengers. Please be aware that you must supply details of your current driver’s licence, car registration and 
comprehensive car insurance to the office prior to transporting students to this event. If a non-parent is assisting on the 
day they will be required to complete a Working with Children Check Declaration or show that they have a Working with 
Children Check Clearance prior to transporting students or helping at the game. 
 
Girls are required to wear full cricket whites to this game. 
 
What to bring: 

• Plenty of food and drink to last the entire day as there will not be a canteen operating on game day 
• Hat and sunscreen 
• Wet weather gear 

 
Please complete the attached permission note and return to Mrs Ayling by Wednesday 16 May 2018. Should you require 
any further information please contact the school on 48611086 or myself on 0409773077. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Molly Ayling     Mrs Wendy Buckley 
Cricket Manager/ Teacher    Principal 
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Bowral Public School Girls’ Cricket Team 
 

PARENT/CAREGIVER CONSENT FORM 
 
I hereby give permission for my daughter ______________________________  of ________________ (class) 
to play cricket at Centennial Oval, Bowral on Friday 18 May 2018. 
 
I understand travel to and from Centennial Oval, Bowral will be by private transport.  
 
If required, I consent to the supervising teacher seeking any medical treatment that she feels is necessary. To 
the best of my knowledge, my child has no medical condition, disability or injury which puts her at risk in 
participating in this activity. 
 
My child has the following special needs:  
 
 
 
Medication needed:  
 
 
 
 
Medicare Number 
 
 

Number on Card 
 
 

Expiry Date 
 
 

Print name: 
 
 
 

Signature:   
 
 
(Parent/Guardian) 

Daytime contact phone number:  
 
 
 
 

Mobile number: 
 
 
 
 

Date: 
 
 
 
 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Transport Assistance 
 

I ________________________can transport _______ girls to the above mentioned cricket game. 
 
Name (please print) __________________________Signed ____________________Date___________ 
 
Contact Number_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I ________________________________can assist with scoring or umpiring on the day. 


	Bowral Public School Girls’ Cricket Team

